
Carson Valley

   Footprinter

                        
 Hello Footprinters, 

  The Footprinters Board of Directors had a very productive 
meeting in February.    1.  The nominating committee was 

established with Larry Gray as the chairperson, Ron Pierini, Bayan Lewis, 
and Ray Hoyt.  I know the committee has numerous outstanding active 
members lined up to assume Officer and Director positions.  Remember; 
if you are interested in serving in any capacity, please contact one of the 
committee members.  2. We assigned responsibilities for the annual (July) 
“Members Appreciation Picnic”.   3.  Walt Nowosad will identify how 
much money you the members will be voting on that we will be handing 
off to Douglas County Sheriff Ron Pierini.  Ron will identify the worthy 
cause, project, item, etc. our donation will be going to. 

  I am sorry was I unable to attend February meeting as I had a prior com-
mitment.  I look forward to seeing all of you at the March 20th meeting at 
the Carson Valley Inn.  
 

       David

From the Secretary–Treasurer

The President’s Message 

Greeting Fellow Footprinters,
    At our last meeting, we enjoyed an easy going guest speaker, Chief Justice Michael Cherry, as he outlined 
his career.   And, kudos to Claudia Lowe 2nd VP for continuing to bring us interesting guest speakers to our 
meetings.  Our next speaker is Kurt Hildebrand, editor of our own Carson Valley Record Courier.  It will be 
interesting comparing the editors of the Record Courier and the Nevada Appeal.

     We had a great turnout for the February meeting and I hope that we continue with that kind of behavior.  
In order to qualify for a free dinner in the Early Bird Drawing, you must RSVP not later than the Thursday before the 
meeting.   And one more thing; be sure to bring a gift for the Pot o’ Gold drawing as it is one of our sources of generating 
revenue for the club.  This past meeting we received $250 on the sale of our raffle tickets.

  Walt
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Please call
YES
or

NO

  by      03/13 for   

  the     03/20       

  meeting!
Walt Nowosad 267-9099

Or RSVP via IFA website at:
        http://cvfootprint.org



                   Vice President’s Staff                   
From the 1st Vice President     From the 2nd Vice President

Our February 20th meeting at Casino 
Fandango was well received and well 
attended.  
  Our next meeting will be held in The 

Town of Minden on Thursday March 20th at the Car-
son Valley Inn.  Social hour is at 5:30 pm. The meeting 
will come to order and dinner will be served at 6:30 pm.  Cost 
will be $20.00.
  Try to bring a guest and a Pot ‘O’ Gold gift.  Remem-
ber to RSVP by March 13th to get your name entered 
into the drawing for a free dinner.
  Listed below are the dates for the next four months 
of meetings: 
     Thursday, April 17th, Carson Nugget.
     Thursday, May 15th, Casino Fandango.
     Thursday, June 19th, Carson Valley Inn.
     Sunday, July 27th, PICNIC.
   See you at the Carson Valley Inn on March 20th.

 Joan

WOWWWWOOOOWW!!!!!!
  What a super meeting!  I am so happy to live 
in such a community where we are able to have 
Nevada Supreme Court Justices as our guest 
speakers, as well as, having our own Douglas 
County Sheriff as a member on our Board of Directors. We have 
a genuinely great access to our elected officials. I want to thank 
Joan McDonnell for her help in obtaining Justice Cherry as a guest 
speaker, and most of all, Justice Cherry for giving his time to our 
club and being such a wonderful and informative speaker.  He has 
such a great personality and is great fun to be around.  We were 
very pleased to see his guest, Nevada Supreme Court Justice Nancy 
Saitta as his guest. She has been one of our wonderful guest speak-
ers in the past and she is always most welcome at our meetings.
  This month, March 2014, we will be at the Carson Valley Inn.  
Please make sure to call in your reservations early as this deter-
mines the size room we will be placed in.
  The Record Courier Editor, Kurt Hildebrand will be our guest 
speaker at our March 20th gathering.  Please come and bring your 
friends and family.  Don’t forget the raffle gifts.

 Claudia

march
 birthdays
 Robert Dutton  06 
 Beverly Thayer  14
 Nancee Goldwater  19
 Barbara McRoberts 24
 Lois Mitchell  25
 Jim Terborg   27
 David Aymami  26

Michael Cherry – Guest Speaker



2nd VP Claudia Lowe
 presenting Michael 

Cherry – Guest Speaker 
with a Certificatee

Fred Hersey & Ray Hoyt

Betty Miller & Camille Howard 

Kathie Kasper & Walt Nowosad

Nancy Saitta
Nevada Supreme Court

Justice

Joan McDonnell
Pat Dorrance &

Fritz Rubins



IFA, Carson Valley Chapter 
#72
P.O. Box 2242
Minden, NV 89423

CHAPTER PAST PRESIDENTS
1991-92 Bill Depew, Charter
1992-93 Doug Tucker
1993-94 Eston “Red” Baker
deceased
1994-95 Bill Shay
1995-96 Ray Hoyt
1996-97 Lon A. Curtis,
deceased
1997-98 Elza Turkington,
deceased
1998-99 Bob Minton
1999-00 Rodney Snead
deceased
2000-01 Fred Hersey
2001-02 Clay Hill
2002-03 Grady Goodwin,
deceased
2003-04 Dorman Dane
2004-06 Phil Kasper
2006-08 Larry Gray
2008-10 Claudia Lowe
2010-12 Bayan Lewis

                 INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION
                        CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER #72, INC.

                                     BOARD OF DIRECTORS
                  
                  President                           David Aymami                  720-1434
                  1st Vice President              Joan McDonnell               882-8064
                  2nd Vice President            Claudia Lowe                   267–5630              
                  Secretary-–Treasurer          Walter Nowosad               267-9099
                  Sergeant–at-–Arms             Kathie Kasper                  267-5385
                  Immediate Past President  Charlene Spinner             267-4901
                  Grand Director                  Ray Hoyt                          267-4355
                  3 Year Director                   Betty Miller                     782-7935
                  2 Year Director                   Ron Pierini                      783-0602
                  2 Year Director                   Bayan Lewis                     782-8068
                  2 Year Director                   Larry Gray                       783-9759
                  1 Year Director                   Phil Kasper                      782-5385

                    BOARD APPOINTMENTS
Newsletter Editor               Larry Gray                       783-9759
Chapter Webmaster           Don McRoberts               267-0025

Visit our chapter on the web at:  http://www.cvfootprint.org
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